
 

 

Sixth form dress code 

It is important that we uphold excellent standards of professionalism in the way we dress to 

ensure that we are in the right mindset for academic study and future success. As a result, we 

have high expectations of the students’ dress code in year 12 and 13. We understand that the 

dress code has changed for 22-23 and therefore Y12 and 13 will be allowed to wear plain dark 

(blue or black) jeans for this year.  

Our sixth form dress code is smart casual and, although we do not expect suits to be worn, 

we expect students to be smart when attending the academy.  

 

 

   

SIXTH FORM DRESS CODE AT CENTRAL ACADEMY 

Formal suits can be worn but are not compulsory. 

Blazers can also be worn but are not compulsory. 

Skirts, dresses, and chino shorts should be an 

appropriate length. Sports leggings and tracksuits 

are allowed when students are taking part in PE. 

Sports trainers are not allowed, and trainers should 

have limited branding and logos on. Canvas shoes 

are allowed if they are not heavily branded. 

 

 

- Coats, scarves, and trainers must be taken off before entering the academy. If a student is wearing 

these items in the academy, they will be confiscated by a member of staff. 

- Jeggings and leggings made from stretchy material are not allowed.  

- Skirts, dresses, and shorts must be a close to or on the knee 

- Hoodies are not allowed unless the student is taking part in PE (leavers hoodies are allowed) 

- Branding on t-shirts and jumpers should be kept to a minimum  

- Jewellery should not be excessive (e.g. 2 rings, 2 bracelets, necklace and watch) 


